

FROM THE CHAIRMAN'S DESK

Dear Colleagues,



I hope you and your loved ones are safe and healthy.
I know it has not been easy to navigate the various challenges you have faced while being in lockdown for longer than any of us anticipated. I commend you and your families for your efforts during these testing times.

As we steer through this period, it is paramount that we focus-not only on our businesses opportunities and challenges-but also on our colleagues, associates and communities at large. To this end, Tata Engage, our group level volunteering programme, has been a central initiative since its launch six years ago. Within this platform, Tata Volunteering Week (TVW) is a signature effort in which thousands of Tata employees, their family members and retired Tata colleagues come together to support a range of causes. Last year, the Tata Group delivered 1.52 million volunteering hours, further improving on the previous year's performance.

I am pleased to announce the launch of the 14th edition of 'Tata Volunteering Week' today. As you can imagine, this year we have a unique situation due to the pandemic. In response, we have reimagined TVW through online digital volunteering activities that can be facilitated remotely. I look forward to your enthusiastic participation-now, more than ever.

المدين Warm Regards,

N. Chandrasekaran







For more information log on to www.tataengage.com or get in touch with CSR/Voluntering team